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	Metro ExpressLanes Program

As part of our Public Outreach Plan for the Metro ExpressLanes Program, we are continuing to raise awareness about the program prior to the opening of the ExpressLanes next year. Last night we concluded this month’s series of nine briefings with neighborhood councils within the City of Los Angeles. Since the July 6, 2011 Groundbreaking Event, we have provided a total of 34 briefings to neighborhood councils and community organizations along the I-10 and I-110 corridors – reaching over 1,000 stakeholders. Additionally, over 56 stakeholder briefings have been held this year covering communities along both the I-10 and I-110 corridors. We have been educating the public on how the lanes will work and how to obtain a FasTrak® transponder. We have also been sharing information about our equity and rewards programs, construction timetable, transit service, and evaluation criteria. Primary areas of community interest have included enforcement, toll technology and infrastructure improvements, transit improvements, equity for low-income commuters, performance measures, and reinvestment of net toll revenues.  
Social media channels for the program have been launched at:

· www.Facebook.com/expresslanes
· www.Twitter.com/expresslanes 

To receive the latest news on transponder availability, interested commuters can click here to view the program website and complete the “Transponder Interest Form”. 
www.metro.net/expresslanes
Expo Construction Notice
As a part of the construction of the Expo Line project, work crews will temporarily divert and detour traffic on Washington and National Boulevards for street improvements near the Culver City Station. The work is being managed by the Expo Construction Authority and performed by the general contractor and its subcontractor. 

What: Temporary traffic diversion and detour on Washington and National Boulevards in Culver City.
When: Saturday, December 3, 2011, from 8:00 a.m. through 7:00 p.m. 

Where:
· Washington Boulevard, between Helms Avenue and Landmark Street, with traffic impacted in both directions
· National Boulevard, from Venice Boulevard to Hayden Avenue, with traffic impacted in both directions
To view the construction notice, please click here. 
http://libraryarchives.metro.net/DB_Attachments/111129_Expo_Line_Construction_Notice.pdf


	Metro.net Home | Press Room | Projects & Programs | Meeting Agendas | Riding Metro | Metro Library
Los Angeles County Metropolitan Transportation Authority

1 Gateway Plaza

Los Angeles, California 90012-2952

Phone: 213-922-6888 Fax: 213-922-7447


